
Activation, Go Live - launch
legacy data archival, ensuring
seamless transition, data
integrity, and system
functionality for optimal
performance.

LEGACY DATA ARCHIVAL PROJECT PLAN
Training & Documentation -
utilize train-the-trainer with
flexible timeframes and on-
demand, independent learning
resources.
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Project Assessment -
reveals tailored legacy data
tools based on individual
customer needs.

Design - involves architecting
secure, scalable
infrastructure for efficient
data retention.

Extraction, Conversion &
Transfer or Extraction and
Transfer -  customer data for
secure and compliant archival.

Implementation - consists of
data validation, acceptance
testing, customer branding,
and customization. 
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GAIN INSIGHTS 
ON DEMAND 
LEGACY WEBINARkeystonetechnologies.com

https://keystonetechnologies.com/
https://partners.amazonaws.com/partners/001E000001d9x5BIAQ/Keystone%20Technologies

